PUBLIC NOTICE

PORT WASHINGTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED REVENUES AND EXPENSES FOR 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to Town Law §215-9(a), a public hearing will be held via a phone-conferencing platform pursuant to Governor Cuomo's Executive Order 202.1. at District Headquarters located at 70 Harbor Road, Port Washington, New York on Thursday, September 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of conducting a hearing on the proposed revenues and expenditures of the District for the 2021 fiscal year. Tentative proposed revenues and expenditures will be made available to the public on the District website prior to the hearing date. Members of the public may listen to the meeting live by calling into the conference call. To obtain call in instructions please call the District office at 516-944-6101 on Wednesday before 3:30 p.m. The meeting will be recorded and later transcribed.

Donald A. Kurz Melanie Cassens Arduino Marinelli

Commissioners of the Port Washington Water Pollution Control District

Dated: August 18, 2020

Port Washington, New York